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OPERATION CHRISTMAS 
CHILD 

What is so special about a 
shoebox gift? 

Pastor Gadi was returning from passing 
out shoebox gifts when he saw two boys 
selling walnuts by the side of the road. He 
saw an opportunity to share with the boys 
about Jesus. Amir, one of the boys, lis-
tened excitedly as the Pastor told of what 
Jesus had done for them. When the Pastor 
was finished sharing with the boys the 
Gospel message, Amir told him “I be-
lieve Jesus came to save me.” 
The Pastor had several shoeboxes left and 
gave them to the boys and Amir asked the 
Pastor to call him and his family. 
Several weeks later Pastor Gadi was back 
in the area where Amir lived. He called 
Amir’s family. When talking with his fa-
ther he knew something was wrong. 
Amir’s father shared that Amir had been 
hit by a car at his roadside stand and 
killed. The Pastor asked if he could come 
see them.  The family told how excited 
Amir had been when he came home that 
day with his shoebox. He also told them 
about Jesus and the family received 
Christ as their Savior.  
The family keeps the shoebox gift as a 

reminder that their son is now with Jesus 

and that they also received the special 

message of salvation and many people 

were saved because of Amir’s death 

In April we will collect socks, under-
wear, hats, toboggans, t-shirts, 
small hammers, screw drivers, 
nails, screws, and sewing kits. Also 
fishing line, hooks, and lures for 
fishing kits.  

Remember: The cost of sending 

each shoebox is $9.00. Funds for 
this ministry is welcome as well as 
items to put in the shoeboxes.  

APRIL 2021 

   

ANNIE ARMSTRONG 
EASTER OFFERING 

GOAL: $1000 
Given to date: $985 

We are almost there!  The Annie Armstrong 
offering goes for resources, for training, and 
to send more than 5,000 missionaries across 
the United States and Canada. One hundred 
percent of gifts given to this offering goes di-
rectly to the missionaries for their use in the 
field. Let’s try to reach and exceed our goal 
for Home Missions by Easter Sunday.   

 

 

 WEDNESDAY NIGHT  

BIBLE STUDY, 6:45 pm 

We are studying the book of Revelation.  

 

 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

Wednesday, April 21, 6:45 pm 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENT 
April 4      Easter Sunday 
April 5      Office Closed 
April 5      Deacon’s Meet 
April 18    Stewardship Meeting, 5:30 pm 
April 21    Quarterly Business Meeting, 
                  6:45 pm  
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APRIL 

BIRTHDAYS 

5.   Tim Enoch 
6.   Pat Peck 
8.   Donna Hagood, Glenn Owens 
12. Carol Harris 
22. Jean Rogers 
24. Rose Marie Vickrey 
29. Victor Cruz 
 

     

    APRIL  

  ANNIVERSARIES 
  

 

Attention Members and Attenders of 

HHBC: If you have an April  Birthday or An-

niversary and we have left you out, please let 

the church office know.  (336 584-8040) 

APRIL  2021 
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Choir 6 pm 
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Choir 6 pm 
Business Meet-

ing  6:45  pm 
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Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
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SERVICE TIMES 

Sundays:  Sunday School: 9:15 am    
                 Worship Service: 10:30 am 
Wednesdays:  Choir Practice:  6:00 pm 
                 Prayer/Bible Study:  6:45 pm 
 
 

Secretary’s Hours:  
                      Mon & Wed. 8:30—2 pm 
                      Thurs.  8:30-12 noon 
 
 

Check out our website at: 
www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

                 

 

 

E-MAILS 

Dr. Gene Hunsinger: eeh1@bellsouth.net 
Eldridge Matkins: hematkins@yahoo.com 
Office Email:  lorene@childrey.com or  
              hollyhillbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon:  Ken Stout 




